
 

  

together we shine 

21st November 2022 

Khalsa Primary School community Foodbank 

Dear Parent/Carer 

As we are all aware, the cost of living has gone up and many families in our community are finding 

it difficult to afford basics, such as energy bills and food.  As a school, we want to help these 

families in a practical way, so we are setting up a community foodbank and we need your help.  If 

you can afford it, and would like to help, we invite you to make donations of food that we can 

collect and distribute to those who need it.  Please see below for the details: 

Mondays 

On Mondays from 2.15 – 3.15pm please bring food donations to school (please see attached list 

for details of what we need).  The side door (next to the school office) will be open.  Please drop 

your donations inside. 

 

Thursdays 

If you would like to come and take some food from the foodbank, completely free of charge, 

please come to the side door of school (next to the school office) at any time from 2.15 – 3.15pm.  

This is a completely free, confidential and discreet service and is available to any families who 

need it. 

 

We will also need volunteers to help organise the donations during the week.  If you would like to 

volunteer, please give your name to the school office and Ms Butler will be in touch with you 

shortly. 

 

If you have any questions or would like to discuss your individual circumstances, please see the 

school office and ask to make a confidential appointment with the headteacher. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Ms P K Sehmi 

Headteacher 


